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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

April 7, 2016 

      

Steven Thorson,  

200 Coon Rapids Blvd 

Coon Rapids MN 55445 

 

VIA EMAIL:  sthorson@bgs.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 2446 University Avenue West 

 

Dear Mr. Thorson: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 5, 2016 at the Legislative Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

April 19, 2016 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall for a staff report.  Please provide the 

affidavit from Meridan Behavioral Health by April 11.  If Meridan Behavioral Health continues 

to be there, the occupancy load must be below 43.   Note: If the occupancy load is under 43, then 

the appeal is moot and there is no need to change the door to the direction of travel.  A hearing 

may not be necessary for you to attend. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Sebastian Migdal 

 Angie Wiese 

 Patricia & Timothy Jordan, jordanrealtymn@gmail.com 
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